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Thank you for contacting me to share your thoughts on opposing HR. 2213, the Anti-Border Corruption Reauthorization Act. This
legislation has been referred to the House Committee on Homeland Security, of which I am not a member. However, you can be
assured that I will keep your concerns in mind should I be presented with an opportunity to review this legislation in the full House.

I appreciate hearing from you.

Your opinions and insights help inform the decisions that I make as your Representative, and I greatly appreciate that yvou took the
time to share your thoughts on this important matter with me. I look forward to continuing to work in a bipartisan manner on the
major issues facing our nation, such as strengthening the economy, creating jobs, lowering health care costs, keeping people in their
homes, bolstering homeland security, and protecting Medicare and Social Security. You may be certain that I will remember your
comments when the House considers this or relevant legislation in the future, and I sincerely hope that you will continue to provide
your input on any issues important to you.

As a resident of Florida’s Twelfth District, your comments and opinions are an important source of information to help me carry
out my duties as your federal representative. In that regard, please do not hesitate to contact me in the future on any issue important
to you. Also. if you would like to be informed more frequently about my work in Congress and in Florida’s Twelfth Congressional
District, please visit my website at http://www bilirakis house gov to sign up for regular email or to send me a message.

Again_ thank you for sharing your thoughts with me.

Sincerely yours,
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Gus M. Bilirakis
Member of Congress



